
 

    General Manager’s Office 
        Roscommon Hospital 
        Athlone Road 
        Roscommon 
        Tel: 0906632218 

 

16
th

 February 2021 

 

Deputy Claire Kerrane, 

Dáil Eireann, 

Leinster House, 

Kildare Street, 

Dublin 2. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Deputy Kerrane, 

 

Re:  PQ6192/21 (Health) 

 

To ask the Minister for Health when a fire audit was last conducted at Roscommon University Hospital; and 

when the next fire audit is scheduled for the hospital.  

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question/Public Representation which you submitted to the Minister for Health for 

response.  

The most recent fire audit was carried in Roscommon University Hospital in on 11
th

 February 2020 as part 

of the annual fire safety training programme. For 2021 fire safety training will be delivered online due to 

the Covid19 pandemic. 

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

_____________________ 

Mary Garvey 

General Manager 


